From: Barbara Buikema

To: Domine Barringer
Subject: FW: Pescadero Rd
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 5:55:47 PM

Please include this in the Public Comments Section
thanks

From: Don Ryan <donryandds@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 5:48 PM

To: Barbara Buikema <Buikema@cawd.org>

Cc: Douglas Armey <douglas.armey@gmail.com>
Subject: Pescadero Rd

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board Members,

I will get to the point regarding Plan B on Pescadero Rd.

I am in the process of getting bids on lining the existing sewer in Pescadero Canyon. Beside being environmentally
superior to moving the line, with the associated ongoing impacts involving repairs Etc., in the long run this method
of solving the problem may well be the least expensive of all alternatives.

I know there is substantial opposition to moving the line into Pescadero Road, which likely will result in long legal
challenges. I mention this not as a threat but a reality that can be avoided. Plan A is feasible and economical,
especially if one considers the upkeep issues and costs associated with electrical upgrades, power outages, and pump
repairs. I also believe the “environmental impact’ argument is unsupported in light of the ongoing issues involving
the pumps Etc.

Please consider the long term consequences of Plan B. I strongly suggest Plan A to be the selected option.

Sincerely,

Don Ryan
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